Minutes for CEPP Meeting

22 February 2010

In attendance: Erica Bastress-Dukehart (Chair), Rochelle Calhoun, Terry Diggory, Rubén Graciani, Mimi Hellman, Susan Kress, Rik Scarce, Bob Turner; Guests: Muriel Poston and Bill Tomlinson
Old Business

I.
Minutes from 8 February and 15 February: Amended and Approved

II. 
The Committee again discussed minor changes in language to the Grade Appeal Policy.   There are questions about where the policy should sit in the Faculty Handbook.  Erica will have a conversation with FEC and report back to the Committee.

New Business 

III.
Muriel Poston and Bill Tomlinson joined the meeting to discuss a proposed Intellectual Property Policy.  The College began investigating the need for such a policy in 2006-2007.  The College has a legal and federal compliance obligation to have a policy. CEPP requested some changes to language but acknowledged its support of the Policy. There will be a new committee for monitoring this policy, The location of which (i.e. in Part II or Part III of the Faculty Handbook) is in still in question.  

Adjourned at 9:40 AM
Respectfully submitted,

Rubén Graciani

